
 

 

 

 

Important PSA visit to Chris Hani District 
 

The PSA is pleased to announce that the PSA Organising/Marketing Officer from Gqeberha will be 

visiting the Chris Hani District. All shop stewards are requested to make themselves available and inform 

management about this planned visit. The visit will include an information desk and individual 

engagements at various institutions. 

 

The schedule for the visit is as follows: 

 

19 to 23 August 2024: Queenstown and surrounding areas 

26 August 2024: Enoch Mgijima Subdistrict 

27 August 2024: Whittlesea 

28 August 2024: Molteno and Sterkstroom 

29 August 2024: Indwe and Dordrecht 

30 August 2024: Cathcart 

 

Members who wish to schedule individual appointments are encouraged to contact Mxolisi Nyandu 

directly on 082 880 8968 / mxolisi.nyandu@psa.co.za. 

 

The PSA looks forward to your participation and support during this important visit. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: EASTERN CAPE (GQEBERHA AREA) 

01-08-2024 

 
 


